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April 3, 2023 

 

Shead High School 
89 High Street 
Eastport, ME 04631 
 

SUBJECT: RFA #202302022 

 

Dear Superintedent  

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA), issued by the State of Maine 
Department of Education for Innovative Instruction and Tutoring Grants. Pursuant to PART 1, B., 2 of the 
RFA, the Department has decided to cancel the RFA and no award will be made. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Beth Lambert, Director of Innovative Teaching and Learning  
Beth.lambert@maine.gov 
  



   
 

   
 

STATEMENT OF APPEAL RIGHTS  

Any person aggrieved by an award decision may request an appeal hearing. The request must be 
made to the Director of the Bureau of General Services, in writing, within 15 days of notification of 
the contract award as provided in 5 M.R.S. § 1825-E (2) and the Rules of the Department of 
Administrative and Financial Services, Bureau of General Services, Division of Purchases, Chapter 
120, § (2) (2). 


